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Congratulations to our Stars of the Week 
and Head Teacher’s Award winners

Ready, Respectful, Safe 

A huge congratulations to our
children who are great examples
of being ready, respectful and
safe in school. They are always
ready to learn and help others,
respectful towards staff and
their friends and behave
consistently well in the
classroom and the playground.
They enjoyed a fruit kebab with
Mr Harvey and were given a
special badge to wear today.



Dance Umbrella

‘What an amazing evening we had! I'm SO proud of  the effort the children
put in to their performance - they did incredibly well and looked fantastic on

stage. They also showed their amazing 'can do' attitudes when we were
asked to learn an extra dance to perform at the end of  the show. The

children learnt an entire new routine in 45 minutes and performed it with
such enthusiasm, really demonstrating their resilience and positivity. Huge

well done to you all :)



Bake Sale
It’s Little Owls’ turn to provide cakes for the Bake Sale next week (yellow team). Please
consider baking or buying some cakes and dropping them off  to the office at 9am on

Wednesday. Ideally, we need at least 83 cakes so each child can buy one, but if  we have
more then children can buy more for siblings and parents etc. All the money raised will be

given to the PTA who help fund coaches for trips, theatre tickets, play equipment and
classroom resources.

 
All cakes must be nut free. We welcome all types of  cakes and biscuits, including vegan,

gluten free and dairy free options. They can have an Easter theme but this isn't essential. If
you don't have time to bake, shop bought goods are very welcome too! We understand

parents are very busy. 
 

Paula Harvey will be coordinating the sale at 3.30pm in the playground. If  there is anything
unsold it will not go to waste. The school Easter service is the following morning at 9.30am
at the church and the PTA can put them out alongside the teas and coffee. Cakes/biscuits

will be sold for 50p each.
 Thank you!

Easter Service 

You are warmly invited to join us at St Laurence’s Church, East Harptree at 9.30am on
Thursday 3rd April. We will be singing some traditional Easter hymns and each class will

perform a song, poem or reading. The PTA have kindly offered to provide refreshments at the
church before the service so you can enjoy a tea or coffee after you have dropped your children
off  at school. Reverend Katrina and members of  the local church community will also be joining

us for this special celebration.



ESSENTIAL DATES
Tuesday 1st April - KS1 trip to Community Farm (packed lunches required)

Wednesday 2nd April - Little Owl House Bake Sale Fundraiser, playground 3.30pm
Thursday 3rd April 9.30am Easter Service in church

Friday 4th April - Last Day of Term

Tuesday 22nd April - First Day of Term
Wednesday 23rd April - Mobile Library (KS1)

Monday 28th April - Maypole Dancing
Wednesday 30th April - Messy Church

Wednesday 7th May - Mobile Library (KS2)
Thursday 8th May - KS1 trip to Carymoor (packed lunches required)

Monday 12th -Thursday 15th May - Y6 SATS
Wednesday 21st May - Mobile Library (KS1)

Friday 23rd May - Last day of Term

Monday 2nd June - INSET Day
Tuesday 3rd June - First day of Term

Monday 9th June - Sports Day, East Harptree Playing Field (weather permitting)
Wednesday 11th June - Squirrel class trip to Hindu Temple, Bristol

Football Tournament 

A fantastic effort by all the children who competed in the
football tournament this week. Everybody did brilliantly and

showed great teamwork and sportsmanship.   


